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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

November 12, 1975

The President
of the Senate
.’Sir:

I ask the Congress to consider a proposed supplemental appropriation
for the fiscal year 1976 in the amcunt of $1,000,000 for the General
Services Administration. '

The details of this proposal are set forth in the enclosed letter
from the Director of the Office of Management and Budget. I concur with
his comments and observations.

Respectfully,
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94th Congress, lst Scssion
N N
EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT
OFFICE OF MANAGEMENT AND BUDGET

WASHINGTON, D.C., 20503

NOV 111975

The President

The White House
Sir:

I have the honor to submit for your consideration a
proposed supplemental appropriation for the fiscal year
1976 in the amount of $1,000,000 for the General Services
Administration, as follows:

General Services Administration
Refunds under Renegotiation Act
For necessary expenses to carry out
Section 201(f) of the Renegotiation Act of

1951 (50 USC APP 1231(f)), $1,000,000,to
remaln avallable until expended.

The proposed appropriation would provide funds for the
General Services Administration to make, to World War II
codtractors, rebate and refund payments authorized by the
Renegotiation Act.

I have carefully reviewed the proposal for appropria-
tions contained in this document and am satisfied that
this request is necessary at this time. I recommend, there-
fore, that this proposal be transmitted to the Congress.
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, fom James T. Lynn
. - Director





